
 

 

  
 

 
 

 
17 February 2022 
 
 
  

REGULAR SYDNEY TRAIN SERVICES TO RESUME 
  
Member for Vaucluse Gabrielle Upton announced that train services will return to a 
weekday timetable at the end of this month to keep up with a demand for services 
across the Greater Sydney rail network. 
  
Ms Upton said, “From Monday 28 February the Monday to Friday weekday timetable 
on the Sydney Trains network will be reinstated so that residents have more options 
to get to work, school or whenever they need to go. 
  
“In the past week the number of people using rail services has climbed seven per 
cent compared to the previous week, which is a good sign that people are beginning 
to resume their normal routines,” Ms Upton said. 
  
Transport for NSW Chief Operations Officer Howard Collins said safety across the 
network remains top priority. 
  
“We will continue to implement our COVIDSafe Transport Plan to ensure frontline 
workers and customers who rely on public transport stay safe,” Mr Collins said. 
  
Masks are mandatory on public transport and green dots remain in place to guide 
customers on the best places to sit or stand on services. 
  
All other modes of public transport will continue to run to an enhanced timetable 
except ferries, which have kept operating to their normal weekday timetable. 
  
Customers should continue to allow extra travel time and plan ahead 
at https://transportnsw.info 

 
 

Media: Jennifer Zin 9326 1856 
Follow Gabrielle on social media 

 
 

Please respond “unsubscribe” if you no longer wish to receive my community 
updates. 
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